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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
With Mother’s Day almost upon us, the children would like to celebrate this very special occasion with a female 
relative in Nursery on Tuesday 5th March. There will be 2 time slots to choose from: 
 

• 11.00am – 11.30am 

• 2.30pm – 3.00pm 
 
There will be an opportunity to share sandwiches, a biscuit and a drink with your child. 
 
 The session will last for 30 minutes. Please can you book your tickets via Parent Mail, and on this occasion, 
we will be limiting this event to 1 ticket per child for 1 time slot only. 
 
To ensure that we are safeguarding your child, we ask that no photographs are taken, and no video footage is 
recorded during these performances.  
 
We can’t wait for you to come along to celebrate Mother’s Day with us and look forward to seeing you. 
 
Many thanks as usual for your continued support, 
 
Mrs. Bower, Mrs. Barton & Miss Russon. 
 

 
 
 
 

mailto:office@suttonroad.org

